
US RESPONSE TO NARIANAS POSITION PAPER(_ GENERAL JOINT USES _OR THE
ISLAND OF TINIAN, DATED 12 AUGUST, 1974

The US members of the Joint Land Committee respectfullyrecommend that

the _arianas position paper on general Joint use be referred to the

Joint Relations Committee. This recommendation is based on the fact that

joint use is not a land use or acquisition matter but is primarily

concerned with procedural arrangements permitting joint use of certai=

military _roperty.

Emmet Rice / _ V Joseph Samaritano Ernest D. Strait
Deputy Co-Chairman Representing Roy Markan Lt. Col, USAF

NAVFACENGCOM Representing Bernard Dove
HQUSAF

August 13, 1974

e

_J

0'- 0;221 ,


